
Five Tips for Supporting Gifted and 
Talented Education in Howard 
County 
 
 
 

 
1. Schedule a time to meet with the G/T Resource Teacher to 

learn more about the program at your child’s school. 
 

2. Attend G/T Parent Academies and other G/T programs to 
learn more about the countywide program and the field of 
gifted education.  Encourage your friends and neighbors to 
join you. 

 
3. Develop a relationship with the school administrator with 

respect to the G/T Education Program.  Communicate, 
possibly in writing, the importance of addressing the needs of 
advanced-level learners. 

 
4. Attend PTA meetings and other school-based parent 

meetings.  Share questions raised with the school’s G/T 
Resource Teacher. 

 
5. Get involved!  Offer your support for G/T Education 

Program offerings, including events and competitions.    
 
 


